

Dear Pastor and Church,

November/December 2022

We just can't express our gratitude enough for your continued faithfulness in prayers and financial support that allows us to serve here in Slovenia. Many tracts and invitations were handed out in the last two months and we ask that you would pray for those little gospel messages that are contained in them; that they might find hearts open and receptive to the Lord.

A couple of weeks ago, we hosted a couple in our house who we have been working on for a very long time. They currently live about an hour and a half from us and we approached them about starting a Bible study in their area with a view to have it grow into a new church plant. **Pray for them and for us to have wisdom about this possibility, hopefully in the near future.**

Just a few days ago, Krista and I had our dog with us as we went to the church and Krista was walking him before we put him in the car to go inside. Then we say a young lady who is a hair stylist whose store is directly in front of our church. I have had several conversations with her and have been using her for haircuts to try to reach her. This time the lady had her little dog with her too and it gave us an excellent opportunity to spend some time together letting the dogs play. She and Krista had a rather lengthy conversation and it gave Krista a chance to get to know her. She even accepted the invitation to come have coffee with us. Please pray for Kaja's heart and that the Holy Spirit would add His blessing to this encounter.

Another holiday season has passed for us here in Slovenia but this one was a little bit different. With our son and daughter in law stationed in England with the U.S. Air Force, we decided to take advantage of them being so close by visiting them in England for Thanksgiving. It was a great blessing to get to spend some time with them. They surprised us with the news that they are expecting a baby which is due to be born in the summer of 2023. We would appreciate your prayers for Micah and Grace and the little baby on its way for a safe and healthy delivery.

SENDING CHURCH:

Bible Baptist Church Pastor Wayne Hardy PO Box 1985 Stillwater, OK 74076 (405) 372-7444 info@stillwaterbbc.org

CLEARINGHOUSE:
GIBM GLOBAL INDEPENDENT
BAPTIST MISSIONS
PO Box 700
Sherman, TX 75091

We truth that each of you had a wonderful holiday season with church and family and that you will have a blessed and prosperous New Year.

Until next time, May the Lord richly bless you as you serve Him,

The Barlows

